Directors Summits will occur each year. Your evaluations will help
shape content for future events.

Please take a few minutes for this brief survey and let us know if, as a result of
participating in the 2018 VTLIB Directors Summit program...
1. You learned something that is helpful

Strongly

Disagree Disagree Neither Agree Strongly Agree . N/A

2. You feel more confident about what you just learned

Strongly

Disagree Disagree Neither Agree Strongly Agree N/A

3. You intend to apply what you just learned

Strongly

Disagree Disagree Neither Agree Strongly Agree N/A

4. You are more aware of resources and services provided by the library

Strongly

Disagree Disagree Neither Agree Strongly Agree N/A

5. What did you like most about the program?

6. What could the library do to better assist you in learning more?



7. What topics would you like covered in future Directors Summits?

8. How often would you like Summits to occur?

9. What, if an'ything, will you change in your work as a result of this workshop?

Date: - Location: Vermont
Thank you!

This survey is part of the Public Library Association's Project Outcome, a national initiative to



